
 

CITY OF FOUNTAIN ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT 
 REVIEW COMMENTS FOR EL PASO COUNTY REFERRALS 

TO: KRISTY MARTINEZ 

FROM:       TRACY TILLMAN DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM DESIGNER 

SUBJECT: WWSD BOOSTER 2 PUMP STATION REPLACEMENT   

DATE:       1-24-2022 

CC: DAN BLANKENSHIP; CARL CHRISTIAN CODY CLARK; GABBY SERRANO; 
MELANIE ESTRADA 

Please be advised this document is to serve as the City Of Fountain Electric Review 
Comments for the WWSD Booster 2 Pump Station replacement NW of Metropolitan St and 
Kipling St. The project scope consists of replacement of a 50-year-old existing Booster 2 Pump 
Station and appurtenances due to age, resulting in prolonged issues 
 

Upon reviewing the materials submitted for this project the City of Fountain Electric 
Department has determined that we have no objections to this request.   

The Owner will be responsible for any costs associated with relocating any existing electric 
infrastructure should it interfere with your project. Any costs associated with electric service 
upgrades for this project will also be the responsibility of the Owner.   

 

 

For any further questions or concerns please contact Tracy Tillman at 322-2061. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


